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 Board Meeting 
 September 10, 2009 
 
 

APPROVE INTERIM EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR FOR GOVERNMENTAL 
RELATIONS 

 
 
Action: Approve Appointment of Interim Executive Director for Governmental 

Relations 
 
Funding: State Appropriated Funds 
 
 

I recommend the appointment of Michael B. Bass, presently Associate Vice 

President for Capital Programs and Real Estate Services, University Administration, as 

Interim Executive Director for Governmental Relations, beginning August 16, 2009, to 

serve until a permanent appointment is made to the position.  Mr. Bass will continue to 

serve as Associate Vice President for Capital Programs and Real Estate Services, 

University Administration, non-tenured, on a twelve-month service basis, on 100 percent 

time, at an annual salary of $225,000. 

The Campus Chancellors are in concurrence with this recommendation.  I 

seek your approval. 

(A biographical sketch is attached.)  
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MICHAEL B. BASS 

 
Education 
 University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign, B.A., 1983; M.B.A., 2004 
 
Professional or Other Experience 

Illinois Senate Minority, Springfield, 1986-91, Appropriations Analyst; 1993-2001, 
Appropriations Director 

Illinois Department of Public Aid, Springfield, 1991-93, Budget Director   
University of Illinois, Office of Business and Financial Services, 2001-04, Assistant 

Vice President for External Affairs; 2004-06, Executive Assistant Vice President for 
Operations and External Relations; 2006-08, Executive Assistant Vice President for 
Business and Finance 

University of Illinois, Office of Facilities Planning and Programs, 2008-date, Associate 
Vice President for Capital Programs and Real Estate Services 

 
 


